ANNOUNCEMENTS – APRIL 28, 2025

Boys Soccer Picture
We will have the boys soccer team pictures on Tuesday April 29 at the first recess in the gym.

Cheer
Congratulations go out to our Cheer team who hosted and won first place this last weekend! They managed to hit zero on their second run and did an amazing job! Well done, athletes. We are very proud of you.
Coaches Ally, Bonnie, Hailey, and Mr. Spirritts also wanted to thank the wonderful parent/family volunteers and all the staff who showed up to support our team. If was the best showing so far, and it means the world!

Dance
The spring themed dance will be this Wednesday April 30th from 6 – 7:30 pm. Tickets are $5 and are available on School Cash Online until this evening April 28th. 
There will be a canteen, pizza, and games! Make sure you bring some extra cash.

For Student Vote (Leadership)
Thanks to all students who voted today! 

Microwaves
Microwave use will only be permitted at designated lunch times. The microwaves will be placed in the hallways during this time.
Students will not be able to access microwaves in the cafeteria.
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